
 Authorization Letter  

May 9, 2016 
 
 
 

Fire Chief Roderick Williams 

Orlando Fire Department  

City of Orlando  

78 W. Central Blvd  

3
rd 

Floor  

Orlando, Florida 32801  
 
 
RE: 2016 FM Global Grant  
 
 
Dear Chief Williams:  

I hereby designate April Taylor, to be the Authorized Representative for the 2016 FM 

Global Grant Application for the Orlando Fire Department. As such, Ms. Taylor may 

apply for this grant and sign the online application, certifications, assurances, and 

related grant paperwork as indicated in the application guidelines. Moreover, as the 

officially designated Authorized Representative, Ms. Taylor will have the ability to bind 

the City of Orlando to all terms and conditions related to this grant as indicated in the 

application. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Buddy Dyer 

Mayor 


